
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY 

 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT 

 

DECISION ON CONTRACT USE WITH IMAGE ASPHALT MAINTENANCE, INC. 

 

MARCH 13, 2023 

 

Background Information: 

 

 On behalf of the Facilities Department, the Procurement Department is requesting approval to 

continue to acquire services from Image Asphalt Maintenance, Inc., located at 8225 Balt-Annapolis 

Boulevard, Pasadena, MD 21122.   

 

The most recent purchase requests totaling $89,520.97, will cause the total purchases with 

this vendor to exceed $100,000 for this school year. Additional purchases may be made on an as-

needed basis. Board approval will be requested for any single purchase that exceeds $100,000. 

 

Discussion: 

 

Due to safety hazards, Emmorton and William S. James Elementary Schools sidewalks are 

to be replaced along with curb, gutter, and drain repairs.  This work will be done over the summer 

months and be completed prior to the start of school in September 2023.  The costs for the 

improvements are as follows: 

 

School Amount 

Emmorton Elementary $ 43,210.42 

William S. James Elementary $ 46,310.55 

  

 The contracting vehicle for these projects is Community College of Baltimore County, 

Maryland Contract #19-011-C, Portland Cement Concrete Repairs. 

 

The funding source for these projects is the State of Maryland Aging Schools fund. 

 

Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Education approve the 

services with Image Asphalt Maintenance, Inc. 


